September 28, 2017

A meeting of the Wareham School Committee was held on Thursday, September 28, 2017, at 5:30 p.m. in Room 228 of the Multi-Service Center. Members present were Judy Caporiccio, Geoffrey Swett, Mary Morgan, Laurie Spear and Joyce Bacchiocchi.

Also Present: Dorothy Presser, Massachusetts Association of School Committees (MASC)

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m.

Superintendent Evaluation Training by the Massachusetts Association of School Committees

The following information was presented by Dorothy Presser:

The purpose of the evaluation is to track continuing progress and student achievement.

The Strategic Plan should inform the School Improvement Plans and the Superintendent's Goals and all goals should flow from this plan.

While setting the goals it is very important to decide the outcome of each goal and how you will know the outcome has been achieved.

During the year, ask the superintendent what presentations do you have to help us understand progress toward these goals.

A suggestion was made to have the superintendent use a Dropbox or Google Docs during the year to file these relative presentations and note what goals these presentations address.

At the beginning of the year look at the upcoming agendas to see what presentations we are going to see that will illustrate progress toward the goals.

The Superintendent's goals will inform the year-long agenda.

When developing new goals and these goals are then set, choose the relative elements in the rubric. It is not necessary to use all the elements in the rubric, but you must have a rating for each Standard.

A motion was made by Geoff Swett, seconded by Mary Morgan to adjourn the meeting.

VOTE: yea – 5; nay – 0; abstain – 0

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted:

List of documents:

Mass DESE – Massachusetts Model System for Educator Evaluation WPS SMART Goals for Continuous Improvement 2016-2017 Dr. Shaver-Hood